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A new entry to a form/survey has been submitted.

Form Name: Comment on Agenda Items
Date & Time: 10/11/2020 1:20 pm
Response #: 706
Submitter ID: 39285
IP address: 2601:602:9600:1f00:2dbe:c94e:52bb:84df
Time to complete: 2 min. , 24 sec.
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Page 1

1. RICHARD BOYLE

2. Seattle

3. (○) Not Applicable

4. boyler@stlukeshoreline.org

5. 10/11/2020

6. Not answered

7. I am in full  support of a North King County Shelter. It would be located in the St. Luke parish boundaries on 167th and Aurora.

This is an “enhanced shelter” meaning it is open 24/7, 365 and is desperately needed. 

Thank you,

Rick Boyle
Principal
St. Luke School

8. (○) Support

Thank you,
City of Shoreline
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